
 

 

November 28, 2023 
 
Michael Roffer 
New York Law School 
Mendik Library 
185 West Broadway 
New York, NY 10013 
 
Dear Mr. Roffer: 
 
Please accept my congratulations on the occasion of the Mendik Library’s 44th 
Anniversary as a U.S. Federal Depository Library.  Assuming the responsibilities 
of a depository library are a commendable task and the Mendik Library 44 years 
of continued service marks a significant milestone. 

 
Your long-term commitment to making Federal Government information 
available to the public through the Federal Depository Library Program is greatly 
appreciated.  Your partnership with the U.S. Government Publishing Office helps 
accomplish a Government mission as well as meet your constituent service 
objectives. We look forward to working with you and your staff for years to come 
as we all strive to provide the American public with free, easily accessible 
Government information. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
SCOTT MATHESON 
Superintendent of Documents 
 
 
 



United States Government Publishing Office 
Washington, DC 
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